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I strongly oppose HB3075 because it is a violation of our constitutional right. It will not 

make it safer for the public. It will also cost the Oregon tax payer millions to 

implement. I urge all Oregon law makers to NOT move forward this bill forward and 

uphold the rights of the citizens they serve.  


